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STAFF CHANGES 

 
Sheena Inglis is retiring as our bookshop manager, after twelve years at the helm.  Simon Dell will be taking 

on the role after our winter break, though Sheena will still be volunteering in the shop.  We are extremely grateful to 

Sheena for her hard work and for the many hours she has devoted making the shop such a success.  As a retired 

English teacher she brought considerable knowledge of books to bear and set a very high standard for selection and 

presentation of titles. 

Our thanks go to Simon, pictured above with Sheena, for taking over as manager.  

 

WINTER CLOSURE 

The bookshop will be closed, as usual, for a winter break.  The last day on which we are open will be Saturday 18th 

December.  We plan to reopen after completion of work, being arranged by Network Rail, to deal with the damp 

problems in the shop and to reinstate the collapsed ceilings.  Look out for progress reports and details of re-opening 

on Twitter @OfWemyss and Facebook en-gb.facebook.com/WemyssBayStation/.   

 

CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

The local Salvation Army band will be giving a lunchtime concert with a Christmas theme on the station concourse 

from 12:30 to 13:30 on Saturday 18th December.  Come along to get in the festive mood and pick up some Christmas 

bargains in the bookshop. 
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